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Potentially Vulnerable Areas (PVAs) for Flood Risk Management in Scotland 
 

 

3. 

Please indicate whom you are responding of behalf of, using the 
categories below: 

• Member of public/interest or community group 
• Business 
• Responsible authority designated under FRM Act 2009 
• Other public body/non-governmental organisation (NGO) 
• Consultancy/academia 
• Other (please respond below 

 
 

 

4. 

Do you agree or disagree with the approach taken to review the PVAs: 
• Agree 
• Neither Agree nor Disagree 
• Disagree 

 
Please comment on your answer 
 

 

5. 

Do you agree or disagree with the move to community scale PVAs? 

• Agree 
• Neither agree nor disagree 
• Disagree 

 
Please comment on your answer 

 
Scottish Water is commenting here at a national scale as a national organisation. Local 
comments have been provided by Scottish Water as a responsible authority through the 
Local Plan district groups. 
 

16. 
We would like to hear your comments on the proposed PVAs on a national 
scale. Please leave your comments in the space below. 

Scottish Water supports the approach taken by SEPA to update the PVA designations and 
will continue to provide local information as a responsible authority through the existing 
processes developed under the Flood Risk Management (Scotland) Act. 
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